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D-TRANS FORMULA
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PRESSURIZED

INSIDE
OUTSIDE

BUG KILLER 

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

317g

CAUTION
CONTAINER MAY EXPLODE IF HEATED

PIC CORPORATION
235 ESSEX AVE.
ORANGE, NJ 07050

SHAKE BEFORE USING

NON-FLAMMABLE
NON-STAINING

KILLS: MOSQUITOES, ANTS, FLIES, ROACHES, FLYING MOTHS,
SILVERFISH, SPIDERS, GNATS, CENTIPEDES, WASPS,

FLEAS, BEDBUGS, CRICKETS, CARPET BEETLES, SOWBUGS

KILL SUCKING INSECTS SUCH AS APHIDS, RED SPIDERS AND OTHER
MITES, EXPOSED THRIPS, LEAFHOPPERS.  KILLS CHEWING INSECTS

SUCH AS CATERPILLARS, CLIMBING CUTWORMS, JAPANESE BEETLES THAT
ATTACK SALVIA, ROSES, ASTERS, MARIGOLDS, DELPHINIUMS,

SNAPDRAGONS, PFITZER JUNIPER, LEMOIN MOCKORANGE, PLATYCINDRIN,
PRIVET, CHINESE ELM, FORSYTHIA, WHITE SPRUCE, AFRICAN VIOLET,

GERANIUM, PHILODENDRON, ENGLISH IVY.

REG.NO. 17195 P.C.P. ACT



GUARANTEE:
D-TRANS ALLETHRIN..............................0.25%
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE, TECH.......................0.80%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE...........0.40%

DIRECTIONS: TO KILL FLIES, MOSQUITOES, GNATS, WASPS, HORNETS,
FLYING MOTHS:  Close all doors and windows and direct spray
upward into center of room with a low, sweeping motion.  Spray 5
to 10 seconds for average room (28.3 cubic metres).  Keep nozzle
one metre from surfaces.  Vacate premises.  Keep room closed for
15 minutes after spraying.  Ventilate room thoroughly before re-
entry.

TO KILL COCKROACHES, SILVERFISH, CRICKETS, ANTS, CENTIPEDES,
SOWBUGS, SPIDERS, FLEAS:  Spray baseboards, cracks, crevices,
moist areas and openings around sinks and pipes and other hiding
places, hitting the insects directly.  Spray ant hills and ant
trails around windows and door sills and other locations.  For
fleas, thoroughly spray animal quarters and sleeping areas. 
Replace bedding after treatment.  Do not spray directly on pets
under any circumstances.  Repeat as necessary.

TO KILL CLOTHES MOTHS, CARPET BEETLES: Spray all articles to be
protected, giving particular attention to folds and seams.  Do
not spray areas of furniture or carpets that may come into
personal contact.  Spray interior of storage containers such as
closets, chests and trunks regularly.  Treatment should be
repeated every thirty days unless the articles are stored in a
moth-tight container.

TO KILL BEDBUGS: Dismantle beds completely.  Spray mattresses
thoroughly, especially around seams and tufts.  Spray bedstead,
baseboard and floor boards.  Replace bedding after treatment. 
Repeat frequently.

TO KILL GARDEN PESTS ON FLOWERS AND ORNAMENTALS: Spray area
thoroughly, keeping can 30 to 60 cm away from plants.  Avoid
saturation.  Only a light spray is required to kill pests.  Do
not spray in breeze.  Do not use where temperature is above 32
deg C.  Be especially careful not to saturate young plants.  Do
not use on plants other than those listed on front panel.  PIC



kills insects only by direct contact with spray.  Use with
caution on young plants and new growth.

CAUTIONS: When spraying rooms, keep pets outside for at lease an
hour.  Cover all foods, kitchen utensils, remove or cover fish
bowls.  Avoid inhalation.  Avoid direct contact with skin and
eyes.  Do not use spray directly on pets or person.  Do not spray
on plants in direct sunlight.  Contents under pressure.  Keep
away from open flame or spark.  Do not place in hot water or near
radiators, stoves or other sources of heat.  Do not puncture or
incinerate container or store at temperatures above 49 deg C.

FIRST AID: For external contact, wash with soap and water.  If in
eyes, flush with plenty of water; get medical attention.  If
swallowed, obtain medical attention.

DECONTAMINATION AND DISPOSAL: Discard empty container in
household garbage.

Made in Canada

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))


